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Dear Parents 
  
Lunch Bunch is back bigger and better for Summer 2019!  
  
Do you live in Islington? 
Do you have a child or children aged 3-19? 
Are you on a low income or benefits? 
 
Summer holidays can be an expensive time for families, and many families find it difficult to afford 
food and things to do. Islington council has developed Lunch Bunch to help families manage during 
the school holidays.   
 
Lunch Bunch provides free, healthy lunches to children and young people this holiday, while they 
enjoy free, fun activities supervised by experienced staff. There are hundreds of activities happening 
at over 30 locations all over Islington: 
 
 

 Adventure playgrounds. Ages 6+. Visit https://www.islington.gov.uk/children-and-
families/things-to-do/adventure-playgrounds to find your nearest adventure playground. 
 

 Access to Sports Activities. Ages 5-19. Book here: https://accesstosports.org.uk/bookings/  
 

 Libraries. Ages 3+. Book here: https://www.islingtonlunchbunch.eventbrite.com  
 

 Bright Start Picnics. Ages 3-8. Visit https://www.islington.gov.uk/children-and-families/things-
to-do/lunch-bunch to find out where.  
 

  

 
If you have any questions about Lunch Bunch, please contact the Family Information Service on  
020 7527 5959 or email lunch.bunch@islington.gov.uk  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Lunch Bunch team 
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